
     Dear colleagues!

On behalf of the Belarusian State University I would 

like to extend my warmest wishes for a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year!

May the coming 2014 bring You peace, prosperity 

and wealth!

Sincerely Yours,
Academician O. Ivashkevich
Vice-Rector on Science and Research
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